
February 14, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Happy Valentinus’s day to everyone out there – may peace, love and joy find you all – and don’t 
it all of Mom’s chocolates 

• School is closed on Monday February 15 for a teacher professional development work day. 
Students will return to school on Tuesday February 16 – it will be a B/Odd/Blue day – periods 
1,3,5 and 7 

• Thursday February 18th  we will be hosting a live Senior Night workshop via Zoom from 6 to 7 
pm. Link will be posted on our school’s website  

o We will review college applications, scholarships. FAFSA and senior fees, cap and gown 
information and a timeline of upcoming events 

• We continue our course registration this week with our rising sophomores. Please encourage 
your student to push themselves academically and take an honors, AICE, AP or College Dual 
Enrollment course. Our curriculum guide can be found on our school’s website 

• Students interested in Drivers Education classes this summer – should visit the Pinellas County 
School’s website for site locations, dates and times – we will not be offering Drivers Education at 
Hollins this summer 

• All juniors and seniors who need a concordant score to graduate should be signed up to 
SATpractice.org for personalized Khan Academy tutorials to help prepare them for these 
important standardized tests. We will have our in-school SAT on Wednesday March 3rd 

• Follow your yearbook staff on Instagram @hollinslegend yearbook – Senior superlative voting is 
open with a link on our Instagram page – voting closes Friday 2/19 and is for seniors only. The 
yearbook staff is seeking Valentine’s photos and Bucs celebration photos. Instructions to submit 
are on the Instagram page 

• Deadline to purchase your yearbook is March 5th. Go to Balfour.com to order 
• Seniors should order their cap and gown at balfourFL.com 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spritis! 

See you at the top! 

 


